## MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 21, 2020

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, February 18, 2020 at the Montgomery Township Building. The members of the BDP in attendance included Allan Nappen, JP Northrop, Troy Tradewell, Lisa Martin, Jim Brusilovsky, Bob Cole, Mary Griffith-Alfarano, and Larry Mastroieni. Also present: Carolyn McCreary, Township Manager, Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager, Bruce Shoupe, Director of Planning and Zoning, Marianne McConnell, Deputy Zoning Officer, and Kelsey Whalen, Public Information Coordinator.

**Call to Order:** The meeting was called to order at 12:33pm.

January 2020 Minutes Approval: Approved as submitted.

Public Comment: None.

**New Business:** 

## Presentation by Department of Planning and Zoning-Bruce Shoupe and Marianne McConnell

Bruce Shoupe and Marianne McConnell discussed the process of opening a new business in the Township. They answered questions pertaining to how the process works and the regulations that are in place to govern the proposed uses and building code requirements.

## **Old Business:**

None.

## **Adjournment:**

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:38pm. The Committee will meet next on March 17, 2020.